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Updates June 15, 2025 
   

 
     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

On the Calendar 
 

Tuesday and Thursday, June 17 & 19: BINGOcize at UPC 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 
Thursday, June 19: Ministry Committee Meeting 3:30 pm 
Friday, June 20: Carnival after school; Operations Committee Meeting 6:00 pm 
Saturday, June 21: Harmonica Concert at Northfield Community Church 
Sunday, June 22: Sanctuary Worship 10:15 am; No Sunday School; Prudential Board Meeting 
Tuesday and Thursday, June 24 & 26: BINGOcize at UPC 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 
Saturday, June 28: Gathering Table 11:30 am-1:00 pm, volunteers needed** 
Sunday, June 29: Worship at United Presbyterian Church 10:00 am 
Tuesday and Thursday, July 1 & 3: BINGOcize at UPC 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 
Sunday, July 6: Sanctuary Worship and Communion 10:15 am 
Tuesday and Thursday, July 8 & 10: BINGOcize at UPC 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 
Sunday, July 13: Sanctuary Worship 10:15 am 
Tuesday and Thursday, July 15 & 17: BINGOcize at UPC 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 
 

 
 

Elijah’s Closet 
Fridays and Saturdays  

10:00 am-2:00 pm 
 
 
 

 

Member Updates 
 

Please place your non-perishable food and toiletry donations in the wagon located at the back 
of the sanctuary. Loraine Davila will drive donations to the food bank the last Tuesday of each 

month. 
 

 

June Celebrations 
       Birthday              Anniversaries 

3rd: Diane Meredith    15th: Brian & Deb Caruso 
  8th: Judy Kipp 
11th: Chrissy Evans 
 15th: Judy Ogden 

  18th: Kanaan Epps 
   22nd: Chaz Epps 
  29th: Dorothy Welch 

  

July Celebrations 
    Birthdays         Anniversaries 

2nd: Elinor Tempel     1st: John & Judy Kipp 
   4th: John Kipp     11th: Marc & Chrissy Evans 
10th: Keygan Epps 
 16th: Lori Ogden 
 24th: Austin Clark 
 30th: Mayla Evans 

  



 

The Gathering Table is looking for volunteers to serve. Lunch is served from 11:30 am to 1:00 
pm. Servers should plan on clean-up after the meal. Volunteers are needed for June 28th. If 

you would like to be on the calendar to volunteer, please contact Loraine Davila.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have anything that you would like included in our bi-monthly Updates, please contact 
April at 607-865-4066 or secretary@uccwalton.com 
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Historic Churches Tour 6/8/25 (Nate Jamieson, photographer) 
 



 

Board Updates 
 

In order to give our volunteers a rest and time to plan for fall, the Gathering Table will be 
paused for the months of July and August. 

 
Reminder: Sunday School will be on break until September. Enjoy the summer! 

 

A Devotional from Pastor Janet 

All Creation Sings by Kate Kennedy 

The earth is the Lord’s and all that is in it, the world, and those who live in it. - Psalm 24:1 
(NRSV) 

The other day I learned that houseflies hum in the key of F. 

These pesky little creatures—the ones that spend the summer dive-bombing my head, 
congregating on my counters, and ruining my coleslaw—are all the while making music. 

And they’re not the only melodious mites. 

Mosquitoes whine in frequencies between G and D. 

Bumblebees, befittingly, buzz Bs. 

Crickets chirp high Cs. 

Grasshoppers tweet around the pitch of E.  

Ants and spiders don’t sing, but they do make a little percussive clicking sound, kind of like a 
guiro. 

Altogether, bugs form a tiny, mighty, unlikely orchestra. Isn’t it just like God to make a bug 
band? 

Creation is wonderous and complex. Even creatures that annoy me, even the ones that bite me, 
are miraculous in their own way. 

Sometimes I get stuck thinking I know what is good and what is bad. And then occasionally I 
feel authorized to squash what I think is bad. I wonder how many melodies I’ve missed while 
trying to compose a version of creation that’s easy on my own ears. 

Prayer 

Holy One, may your humming houseflies humble me. Let my songs of praise be in harmony 
with all living things. Amen. 

 

Lifted in Prayer 
Emily Richards                        Lorraine Miller 
Loraine Davila The family of Shane Munn 
The family of Sandra Caruso The family of Ernest Kilpatrick 
The family of Steve Wood The family of Phillip Smith 
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 15th: Judy Ogden 

  18th: Kanaan Epps 
   22nd: Chaz Epps 
  29th: Dorothy Welch 

  

July Celebrations 
    Birthdays         Anniversaries 

2nd: Elinor Tempel     1st: John & Judy Kipp 
   4th: John Kipp     11th: Marc & Chrissy Evans 
10th: Keygan Epps 
 16th: Lori Ogden 
 24th: Austin Clark 
 30th: Mayla Evans 

  



 

The Gathering Table is looking for volunteers to serve. Lunch is served from 11:30 am to 1:00 
pm. Servers should plan on clean-up after the meal. Volunteers are needed for June 28th. If 

you would like to be on the calendar to volunteer, please contact Loraine Davila.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have anything that you would like included in our bi-monthly Updates, please contact 
April at 607-865-4066 or secretary@uccwalton.com 
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Historic Churches Tour 6/8/25 (Nate Jamieson, photographer) 
 



 

Board Updates 
 

In order to give our volunteers a rest and time to plan for fall, the Gathering Table will be 
paused for the months of July and August. 

 
Reminder: Sunday School will be on break until September. Enjoy the summer! 

 

A Devotional from Pastor Janet 

All Creation Sings by Kate Kennedy 

The earth is the Lord’s and all that is in it, the world, and those who live in it. - Psalm 24:1 
(NRSV) 

The other day I learned that houseflies hum in the key of F. 

These pesky little creatures—the ones that spend the summer dive-bombing my head, 
congregating on my counters, and ruining my coleslaw—are all the while making music. 

And they’re not the only melodious mites. 

Mosquitoes whine in frequencies between G and D. 

Bumblebees, befittingly, buzz Bs. 

Crickets chirp high Cs. 

Grasshoppers tweet around the pitch of E.  

Ants and spiders don’t sing, but they do make a little percussive clicking sound, kind of like a 
guiro. 

Altogether, bugs form a tiny, mighty, unlikely orchestra. Isn’t it just like God to make a bug 
band? 

Creation is wonderous and complex. Even creatures that annoy me, even the ones that bite me, 
are miraculous in their own way. 

Sometimes I get stuck thinking I know what is good and what is bad. And then occasionally I 
feel authorized to squash what I think is bad. I wonder how many melodies I’ve missed while 
trying to compose a version of creation that’s easy on my own ears. 

Prayer 

Holy One, may your humming houseflies humble me. Let my songs of praise be in harmony 
with all living things. Amen. 

 

Lifted in Prayer 
Emily Richards                        Lorraine Miller 
Loraine Davila The family of Shane Munn 
The family of Sandra Caruso The family of Ernest Kilpatrick 
The family of Steve Wood The family of Phillip Smith 
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Updates June 15, 2025 
   

 
     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

On the Calendar 
 

Tuesday and Thursday, June 17 & 19: BINGOcize at UPC 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 
Thursday, June 19: Ministry Committee Meeting 3:30 pm 
Friday, June 20: Carnival after school; Operations Committee Meeting 6:00 pm 
Saturday, June 21: Harmonica Concert at Northfield Community Church 
Sunday, June 22: Sanctuary Worship 10:15 am; No Sunday School; Prudential Board Meeting 
Tuesday and Thursday, June 24 & 26: BINGOcize at UPC 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 
Saturday, June 28: Gathering Table 11:30 am-1:00 pm, volunteers needed** 
Sunday, June 29: Worship at United Presbyterian Church 10:00 am 
Tuesday and Thursday, July 1 & 3: BINGOcize at UPC 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 
Sunday, July 6: Sanctuary Worship and Communion 10:15 am 
Tuesday and Thursday, July 8 & 10: BINGOcize at UPC 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 
Sunday, July 13: Sanctuary Worship 10:15 am 
Tuesday and Thursday, July 15 & 17: BINGOcize at UPC 4:00 pm-5:00 pm 
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Fridays and Saturdays  
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